

We are sad to inform you that last week on the last day of our conference, on the eve of the holiday of Rosh Hashanah (the Jewish New Year) our dear friend and brother, Dr David Friedman, passed away.

He was a long-time friend and lecturer at international conferences. From the Holocaust to a Living Hope in Oświęcim, being faithful to the vision of gathering the Church at the selection site.

We are grateful to the Lord for the testimony of his life and the invaluable contribution he made to the Shalom Ministry Association in Oswiecim.

David, as a Jew, understanding the common difficult history and suffering of our nations, was a great friend of Poland and Poles, as evidenced by his book that we published, "In my home".

He leaves a void here on earth, but he has already reached his destination at the home of the Father, whom he faithfully served.

David will always remain in our grateful memory.

David Friedman gave very valuable lecture at the last conference From the Holocaust to a Living Hope that was held online from 2 to 5 September 2021. You can listen to the entire conference including these lecture by going to our website:

www.shalomoswiecim.pl (YOU TUBE)